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17 December 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Year 6 SATs Reading Preparation Lessons 

 

Next half term our Year 5 children will be attending Wolsingham Comprehensive School as part of 

their transition plan every Friday afternoon for the first half term of the year. 

 

As such, I am taking this opportunity to run SATs preparation lessons based on the Reading 

papers, which the Year 6 children will be taking in May 2020. 

 

Last year, I invited parents to come along and join us for these lessons and they proved very 

popular and successful. By attending the lessons with your child, you will be helping them to 

prepare for their SATs; you will gain a better understanding of what is expected of them in their 

SATs in order for them to achieve their target and you will also find out how you can help them 

with preparing for reading at home. 

 

I am therefore inviting you to come along on the following dates from 1.30pm – 3.25pm: 

Friday 10th January 2020 

Friday 24th January 2020 

Friday 31st January 2020 

Friday 7th February 2020 

 

You do not need to confirm attendance, just turn up if you can and even if you can only attend one 

session, it will definitely be worthwhile. I do understand that some parents will be at work or have 

other commitments so please don’t worry if you cannot attend. 

 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs D Cross 
Deputy Head Teacher 

Westcroft 
Stanhope 

Bishop Auckland 
Co Durham 
DL13 2NU 

 
Tel: 01388 528218 
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